
***NOTICE*** 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Staff/Inmates/Public 
From: Lt. Brian Bigaouette 
Date: 01/31/2017 
Re: Inmate visitation – Marion Co. Jail 
 
With the growing number of inmates at the Marion County Jail it has been increasingly 
difficult to provide adequate time for visitation between those incarcerated and their 
family/friends.   
 
As a result the dates and times of visitation will be changing to better serve the needs of 
inmates, visitors, and staff.  Beginning the first full week of February inmate visitation 
will take place on Thursday and Sunday evenings, between the hours of 5:30 p.m. and 
9:00 p.m. The first evening of this new schedule will take place on Thursday, 
February 9th at 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

***NOTICE*** 


